
 
  

**Traffic Advisory** 

  

JACKSONVILLE, Fla. – The Pearl Street on-ramp to southbound Martin Luther King Jr. 

Parkway and the Liberty Street off-ramp from southbound Martin Luther King Jr. Parkway will 

both close today, Tuesday, March 18 from 10 a.m. to 2 p.m. for incidental construction work. 

Drivers should follow posted detours and use additional caution. 

 

Drivers seeking real-time traffic alerts may visit www.FL511.com or download the FL511 app. 
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